
 

 

 

Collaboration agreement between the Private Guardianship 
Foundation (Fundació Privada Tutelar) and the Association of 

Andorran Banks 

• The collaboration is underpinned by ABA’s will to favour and guarantee the 
development of the Private Guardianship Foundation (Fundació Privada 
Tutelar (FPT)) endeavour in Andorra, promoting social well-being and the 
enhancing of  the quality of life of its citizens. 
 

• The FPT currently assists 29 people in Andorra. 

Andorra la Vella, April 20 2016.- The FPT and the Association of Andorran Banks (ABA) 
have signed an agreement by which the FPT will receive approximately 50,000 euros a 
year from ABA. 

The collaboration between the entities will enable the FPT to continue assisting and 
protecting incapacitated people or those that are in a process of disabilitation, as well as 
minors at risk and people who cannot take care of themselves, exercising, amongst 
others things, their guardianship with the aim of protecting their personal and financial 
interests. 

The FPT exercises its work pursuant to declarations and judicial assignments. 

 
About the FPT 
The FPT is a non-profit organisation which is aimed at protecting incapacitated people or those 
in a process of disability who have been assigned to the entity, whether they are elderly people 
who require assistance or people with functional diversity, as well as minors at risk and people   
who cannot take care of themselves.  

About ABA 

Founded in 1960, ABA brings all the Andorran banks together, representing their interests, 
guaranteeing good banking practices and taking initiatives aimed at improving the technical 
standards of the sector.  

For any inquiries or further information with regards to ABA, please contact: 

Jordi Sacristán j.sacristan@romanyasociados.es - 666 47 99 56 - 93 414 23 40 
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